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My Response to the Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference - B0944 - Inchgarth Road

I believe that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons:

Comment:1. The new relief road will provide a much safer route between North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road compared to Pitfodels Station Road,

Westerton Road and St Devenick's Place. The existing roads are not fit for purpose and are dangerous with poor visibility at major junctions and some without

pavements.

2. The new relief road will also provide potential for new bus route opportunities to be explored with public transport links between Inchgarth Road and North

Deeside Road, extending out to the AWPR.

3. The new relief road will dramatically improve the traffic flow from the north and west to the hotel.

4. The new community facilities included in this proposal will benefit the local residents.
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